
 

 

 

COVID 19 GUIDANCE 

 

The updated guidance recommends that people stay home and away 

from others until at least 24 hours after both their symptoms are getting 

better overall, and they have not had a fever (and are not using fever-

reducing medication). Note that depending on the length of symptoms, 

this period could be shorter, the same, or longer than the previous 

guidance for COVID-19. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Updated March 21, 2024 


